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7th July 2021 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit to Winmarleigh Hall, Preston: 16th-18th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Date of visit Monday 16th- Wednesday 18th May 2022 

Places to be visited Winmarleigh Hall, Preston, Lancashire 

Activity Outdoor and team building 

Cost £215.00 

Mode of transportation Coach 

Time of departure from school 10:00am 

Time of arrival back at school 4.30pm 

Dress requirements or kit list Kit list attached 

Meal requirements Full board – all meals provided 

Additional requirements Sleeping bag and pillow 

Additional information – please 

follow the link or visit: 

www.pgl.co.uk 

 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-

trips/resources/parent-guide/about 

 

 

I am pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a school 

trip to Winmarleigh Hall in Preston, Lancashire from Monday 16th May 2022 to 

Wednesday 18th May 2022, when your child moves up to Year 6. 

 

What’s it all about? 

It’s about having fun while taking part in all sorts of adventurous activities designed 

to help your child learn and develop new skills and really shine as an individual and 

also as part of a team.  School staff will be on hand throughout to encourage, 

reassure and help, so that your child returns home even more confident and 

independent with a real sense of achievement. We have chosen to book with PGL 

because not only do they offer excellent value but they also have a reassuring 60 

years of experience organising trips for schools. Their extremely high standards 

ensure that your child will be in safe hands at all times. Please follow the ‘Additional 

Information’ link above which provides more information and FAQ’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What does it cost? 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about


The cost per person is £215.00 which needs to be paid in instalments prior to the trip.   

The cost includes: 

 

 Return coach travel from school 

 A full daily programme of adventure activities 

 Fun evening entertainment 

 All meals and accommodation 

 

There are no extras, however if you wish, you can provide a small amount of pocket 

money for your child to spend in the gift shop. 

 

What do I need to do next? 

If you wish your child to participate in this visit, log into www.scopay.com and pay a 

deposit of £30.00 by Monday 19th July 2021.  

 

Further payments will be required by: 

 £46.25 by Friday 8th October 2021 

 £46.25 by Friday 10th December 2021 

 £46.25 by Friday 11th February 2022 

 £46.25 by Friday 22nd April 2022 

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, the cost of this visit will be discounted. 

You can apply online for Free School Meals at www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals 

 

Please note that once deposits have been paid to PGL they are not refundable 

and terms and conditions will apply.  

 

Finally 

If you have any questions about the visit or particular concerns regarding your 

child’s participation, please don’t hesitate to contact 

jenniemccarrick@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr Rob Whitehead 

Headteacher 
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